Sunshine Committee

The intent of the Sunshine Committee is to communicate on behalf of the RCCFO, to provide a
small token of esteem & consideration when RCCFO Members or RCCFO families are
celebrating a joyous event (birthdays, anniversaries and other personal events) or

facing difficult / challenging times.

General rule, the Chairman is notified either in person, email or phone call. Chairman is
responsible to send appropriate cards (in the case of illness, surgery, birth, anniversary),
flowers or some small cheerful gift to the person(s) in need of support.

The Sunshine Committee will help spread ‘sunshine’ to increase morale and show support to
the members of the RCCFO Officials Organization.



